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Consideration of an Appointment to the Hampton Roads Community Action Program (HRCAP)

PURPOSE/BACKGROUND:

Councilwoman Snead's representative Bianca Brooks has moved outside of Hampton and is no
longer eligible to serve.   Councilwoman Snead would like to have Khadijah Sellers appointed to fill
the vacancy.
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